September 12, 1972

Editor Village Voice 80 University Place New York, New York

Dear Sir:

The FREE LIBERTARIAN PARTY wishes to thank the Village Voice for printing the favorable and penetrating article written by Ms. Sally Helgeson in the August 17th, 1972 issue of the Voice.

We enjoyed being intermiewed and observed by Ms. Helgeson and appreciate her clear translation of our ideas.

We would be pleased if Ms. Helgeson and the Voice would devote coverage to the campaigns of Gary Greenberg for Congress (18th C.D.) and Walter Block for Assembly (65th A.D.).

Again, thank you for the article.

Sincerely,

Linda K. Klasman Publicity Chairperson